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                                                          14th June 2019 

ADMISSION TO YEAR 3                     

Transition Information for September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Apologies that you have had to receive this letter twice! The letter now has the correct date 

for the Parent Information Evening in July.  

 

I am writing to give you information about the opportunities you and your child/children will 

have over the next few weeks to begin to get to know us before the start of the new 

academic year in September. 

 

Transition Morning 

On Thursday 4th July all pupils starting at Whitstable Junior School in September 2019 will 

be visiting us.  All children should be brought directly to Whitstable Juniors by their 

parents/carers at 9.15am. Please come to the front of the school where we will direct you to 

the school hall. During the morning your children will meet their new teachers, have a 

playtime with our current year threes and have some fun activities in class.  

 

Once again, this year we would like the children to stay to lunch, returning to their infant 

schools at 1pm.  Please provide a packed lunch for your child.  If you wish to order one from 

your child’s school, please contact them and arrange at least 1 week before. 

 

Parent Information Meeting 

You are invited to Whitstable Junior School at 6pm on Monday 8th July to find out further 

information about the start of school in September e.g. houses and uniform.   Please come to 

the Main Hall where light refreshments will be served. 

 

You have been given a pack of information and data sheets with this letter which will need to 

be completed and returned on Monday 8th July.  The pack includes a school uniform list for 

you to keep.  Other information includes: 

 Data Collection sheet/Health Medical Information   

 First Language Data Collection form  

 Ethnic Monitoring Questionnaire  

 Home/School Agreement 

 Permission for your child’s image to be used in publicity/media i.e. photographs and or 

video footage   

 Local Visits Consent  

 DDA form 

 Responsible Internet Use 

 Making Schools Better Places for Learning 

 GDPR Privacy Notice 
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 School Uniform Information 

 

Please be aware that the government does not fund universal free school meals for junior 

children.  Free school meals are available to those who meet the eligibility criteria, but please 

note that you will need to apply for these when your child changes school.  You can use this 

link:  https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals to apply on line or request forms.  If you 

need help with this, please ask the office.  Even if you do not apply for these, please let us 

know if you are eligible to do so as we can claim extra funding for your child. 

 

I do hope that your child/children enjoy their visit and that you are able to come and meet us. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
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